
October 30, 2024 

Mark Twain SDMC Minutes 

 

1. Staff Update, AP Position – Ms. Johnson’s last day is Friday, November 1st. Ms. 
Rawson has received several applications. She has also heard from several 
teachers who do not want to leave their class, but are interested and current Aps in 
other schools. She does have a candidate that may only want to work until June.  
 

2. IB – We have started on our book study, Inquiry Mindset, Question Edition. We will 
continue next professional development day. This provides structure for teachers to 
ask engaging, higher level thinking questions.  

3. PTO News – Spooky and Book Fair. Spooky was great and Book Fair will start 
November 11th. We are trying to get 75 readers to read at Twain. 

4. Safety – Twain is getting  a new fence. This is provided by a TEA grant. We will work 
with contractors to schedule recess. 

5. Drills – The drills were discussed including fire, secure and shelter in place.  

 

 

 


